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Dear Families, 
 
Year 11 Improving Performance at GCSE: February Half Term Revision 
 
We want to ensure that your daughter maximises her potential during the forthcoming 
exams and maintains her focus over the half term holiday. We are holding revision sessions 
from Monday to Thursday of the half term week.  Individual subject teachers will explain to 
your daughter about the nature of these. Below is a timetable of revision sessions taking 
place. 
 
Please encourage your daughter to attend the relevant revision sessions, attending these, 
as well as after school revision, will have a positive impact on your daughters GCSE grades. 
 
May I take this opportunity to thank you for your support to date and your continued 
support . 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

S Wilson 
Mrs Suganthy Wilson 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
YEAR 11 FEBRUARY HALF TERM REVISION 
 
Monday 12 February 
American History, 9.30 am -12.30 pm in C3 with Ms Davies 
Geography, 11.00 am -3 pm in C1 with Mr King 
Tuesday 13 February 
English Language and English Literature, 10.00 am - 2 pm in G1 with M Koroma and JCA 
Wednesday 14 February 
Science, 10 am - 12 noon in the Science labs with Mr Singh, Mr Nadarajah and Mrs Wilson 
Music, 12.30 - 3.30 pm in the Music Cottage with Mr Beever 
Thursday 15 February 
Religious Education, 9.30 am - 12.30 pm in B2 and B3 with Ms Pieroulli and Ms Godfrey 
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WITH LOVE AND LEARNING 
 


